
BARBER - RE 0000081 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Will do. thanks 

From: Supry, Fred L. 

Watson, Laura M. 
Monday, January 15, 2007 911 AM 
Supry, Fred L. 
RE: Two ARS labels 

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2007 3:21 PM 
To: Watson, Laura M. 
Subject: Two ARS labels 

1/12/2007 

Please send two ARS labels to: 

Michael Miller 
5144 Chateaugay Drive 
Mason, OH 45040 

1. While cycling his reloads through his rifle he had one go off - He was in his cellar and it shot through the 
floor above him, through a table, and wall. He is ok except for some ringing in his ears and a minor bruise 
on his leg where the stock was resting. He said he went on the internet and found out that Remington has 
a problem with these rifles. I explained that there is usually an underlying issue, i.e., improper 
maintenance, alterations, etc. Date of incident was 1/6/2007. Model 700 rifle with the bolt lock style safety. 

2. He has a Model 722 that he would like to return for the bolt lock modification program. No issues with this 
gun - just would like to be able to load and unload with the safety on. 

His phone# is 513-398-5998. 

Fred Supry, Manager 
Product Service and Law Enforcement Training 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Phone: 
Fax: 
e-mail: 

315-895-3606 
315-895-3661 
fred.suprv@remington.com 

SUBJECT TO PROTECTIVE ORDER - KINZER V. REMINGTON BARBER - RE 0000081 

~ 
0 
0 
0 
0 
0 
(J1 
w 


